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Information on POP Regulation (EU) 2019/1021 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
 
di-soric GmbH & Co. KG, as an environmentally conscious company, bears particular responsibility for 
a high level of protection of human health and the environment. 
 
On 15 July 2019, Regulation (EU) 2019/1021 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 20 
June 2019 on persistent organic pollutants, which repealed Regulation (EC) 850/2004, entered into 
force. The aim of the regulation is to protect human health and the environment from persistent 
organic pollutants (POPs).  
 
  
To the best of our current knowledge, none of the substances listed in Annex I of Regulation 
(EU) 2019/1021 are contained in our products. 
 
Di-soric endeavours to supply its customers with safe and high quality products. This information is 
given in good faith and is based on the information provided by our suppliers. 
 
If you have any questions, please get in touch with your contact person or send an e-mail to 
umweltmanagement@di-soric.com. 
 
 
Lüdenscheid, 21.10.2024 
 
Kind regards 
 
di-soric GmbH & Co. KG 
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